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Ref: MHST 

 

Date: 27th March 2024 

 

Private and Confidential 

 

 

Dear parent, 

 

I am writing to confirm that Ruby & Diamond Class we will be starting Brain Buddies together on 18th 

April 2024 

 

Brain Buddies takes place over eight sessions of around 50 minutes to an hour each week. There is a 

combination of teaching, worksheets and small group tasks. The children will have a workbook that 

they can keep to help them remember skills learnt in Brain Buddies after the sessions finish. 

 

Why is emotional regulation important? 

Strong emotions can be scary for children, but they tend to feel more manageable when children are 

able to talk about how they are feeling. Brain Buddies will help students to manage their reactions to 

feelings and events by developing their understanding of and skills in emotion regulation.  

 

Why has my child’s class been chosen?  

Learning to self-regulate is an important life skill for all children. A child’s capacity to manage their 

emotions affects their family, friendships, academic performance and long-term mental health and 

wellbeing. These skills can also help them manage transitions such as moving to secondary school. 

 

Who is leading the sessions?  

Brain Buddies will be led by practitioners from Lewisham Mental Health Support Team (MHST) 

working closely with the class teacher. The MHST is a service supporting schools to improve the 

emotional health of all children. 

 

If you have any questions about Brain Buddies, please get in touch with school via the school office. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Shannon Smith-Whelan 

Educational Wellbeing Practitioners 

Lewisham Mental Health Support Team (MHST) 

 

 

Lewisham MHST  

Kaleidoscope Lewisham Centre for 

Children and Young People 

32 Rushey Green 

London SE6 4JF 

 

Telephone: 020 3228 1000 

Email: LewishamMHST@slam.nhs.uk 

SLaM Switchboard: 020 3228 6000 
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